
The Decade Reunion Weekend 

Queen’s Birthday Weekend 

Friday June 4th & Saturday June 5th 2021 

 
INVITATION 

 

ALL OLD BOYS WHO WERE PART OF THE COHORTS WHOSE TIME AT COLLEGE ENDED IN 1970/1971, 

1980/1981, 1990/1991, 2000/2001 AND 2010 AND 2011 ARE WARMLY INVITED BACK TO RATHKEALE 

FOR THEIR YEAR GROUP REUNION NEXT YEAR. 

 

BECAUSE OF THE COVID LOCKDOWN IT IS LIKELY THAT THE POSTPONED 2020 GATHERINGS OF THE 

1964 ORIGINALS AND OF THE RATHEALE SINGERS AND VIVA CAMERATA (SENIOR CHOIR) WILL ALSO 

TAKE PLACE OVER THE WEEKEND. 

 

Format: 

• Friday Evening  6pm – 10pm 

Combined Old Boys’ Year Group gatherings in association with St Matthew’s Old Girls and 

past and present staff. 

Finger food, a light supper, alcoholic and non-alcohol drinks available. 

Bus service available if sufficient demand  

Cost: $35 per head. 

 

• Saturday 

10.00 am   Morning Tea in the Dining Hall courtesy of the College. 

 

10.30 am  Official photographs in front of School House.  Copies may be ordered. 

 

11.00 am Tours of the College and an opportunity to seek out old haunts and new 

facilities. 

 

12.30 pm Light luncheon in the Dining Hall courtesy of the College. 

 

The rest of the afternoon and the evening will be organised by year group facilitators. 

Individual year groups may do their own thing, link in with other year groups or join in with 

St Matthew’s activities.  Wait to hear from your facilitator over the next few months! 

 

From more details 

Phone: 027 246 6707 

Email: oldboys@rathkealeoldboys.org.nz 

Or mgh@rathkeale.school.nz 

 

This weekend has developed over the past few years into a successful and highly enjoyable 

event.  However, it is very dependant upon buy in from members of the year groups and 

support of efforts made by the facilitators.  We really want you to commit to the idea of 

coming along and to encouraging a couple of mates to join you!  Start planning now. 
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